
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

August 2023 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

        

3rd  –Alan B  6h - Doris 

 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Employee of The Month 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Tarnya for all your hard 

work this month 

 



 
 

August 2023 Entertainment 
 

 

In-house activities are as follows:- 

Gardening 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

2nd, 16th & 30th August – G-Fitness with Hayley @ 11am 

18th August – Peter Le Bone @ 2pm 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Rosa’s Round Up 

 

Hi all,  

Well, what can I say? The Summer Fun Day was very successful and a total of 

£685.00 was raised to go to our resident’s fund, so a huge thank you to all that 

attended and contributed to such a wonderful day.  

The Fun Day consisted of smiles, dancing and fun. A fantastic day was had by 

all our residents, families, and friends, with our very popular Elvis to entertain 

us. Karen and myself found ourselves in the stocks for a £1 a throw, the things 

we do for our residents go and above and beyond and I think our faces say it 

all. A picture speaks a thousand words! 

I would like to take this opportunity to say a thank you to all of you that gave 

generously towards the raffle, tombola, bought tickets and most importantly 

turned up to support the day, it means a lot to our residents and to those of us 

who organised the event. 

Finally, to round up this month’s Newsletter I would like to say a heartfelt 

thank you to all the staff on and off shift for your help throughout the day, you 

are all fantastic and I would not have been able to do it without you. I would 

like to say thank you to Karli for all the beautiful Alice in Wonderland paintings, 

the quotes are very sympathetic towards dementia, and it is why I chose this 

theme. 

I hope you all enjoy seeing some of the photos of the day itself and what else 

we got up to this month, it’s all go here! 

With love until next time, 

Rosa  

xxxx 


